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Travelling on a replacement bus

Accessibility 
Most train replacement buses will be low-floor 
models to assist passengers.
If you need help or cannot board a replacement bus, 
please contact PTV, prior to travelling, on  
1800 800 007 or speak to our staff at the bus stop 
for alternative transport arrangements at no cost.

Bikes and pets 
Bicycles, dogs (with the exception of animals 
identified by an Assistance Animal Pass) and 
surfboards are not allowed on train replacement 
buses.

Ticketing
Where possible, you should touch on and off at the 
beginning and end of your journey.
When catching train replacement buses, you can 
touch on and off at your connecting train station.

Car park closures
While buses are replacing trains on the Sandringham 
Line there will be car park closures at North Brighton, 
Middle Brighton and Brighton Beach stations.

Plan your journey at ptv.vic.gov.au or 
call 1800 800 007.

Friday 6 December to  
Monday 16 December

Buses replace 
trains on the 
Sandringham Line

� 9321 5454 � 9321 5441

� 9321 5444 � 9321 5445

� 9321 5443 � 9321 5442

� 9321 5449 � 9321 5446

� 9321 5440 � 9321 5447

For information in other languages:

If your language isn’t listed visit  
ptv.vic.gov.au/languages or call 9321 5450.

For more information visit ptv.vic.gov.au  
or call 1800 800 007.
If you’re deaf or have a hearing or speech impairment, 
contact us through the National Relay Service –  
for more information, visit relayservice.gov.au

Catching your 
connecting train
Buses run to the same frequency as trains, however 
they may arrive earlier or later due to traffic on our 
roads.
We coordinate with Transport Victoria to continuously 
monitor traffic and prioritise replacement buses to help 
keep them moving.



Buses replace 
trains 

Between Parliament and 
Sandringham
Monday 9 December to 8.30pm Friday 13 December

First to last service, Monday 16 December

Between South Yarra and 
Sandringham
11.15pm Friday 6 December to  
last service Sunday 8 December 

8.30pm Friday 13 December to 
last service Sunday 15 December

We’re upgrading  
the Sandringham Line
We’re completing overhead renewal works 
on the Sandringham Line that will make 
train services safer and more reliable for 
our passengers. 
There will also be other maintenance and 
renewal works on various sections of 
the line during this time, including signal 
upgrades and track renewal works. 
To safely carry out these works, activities 
can only be performed when trains are not 
running, with buses replacing trains on the 
Sandringham Line during this time.
We appreciate your patience while we 
upgrade the Sandringham Line.

Traffic management will be in place when required, to 
assist people and vehicles moving through the area.
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During peak times only (6am - 10am and 3pm - 7.30pm): 
A shuttle bus (SH) will operate from Sandringham to Hampton 
and Brighton Beach and then run express to Moorabbin for a 
connecting Frankston Line train

Road Closures

Linacre Road, 
Hampton

7pm Sunday 8 December to  
4am Friday 13 December

Glen Eira Road, 
Ripponlea

6am Thursday 12 December to 
6am Monday 16 December

Union Street, 
Windsor

7pm Saturday 7 December to  
7am Wednesday 11 December


